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This is Ronnie Musgrove.  This weekend, our state and our nation celebrate 

Labor Day.  State offices will be closed on Monday, September 2, in 

observance of the holiday. 

As state employees, you should be proud of the work you do to make 

Mississippi a great place to live, work and raise a family.  Your 

contributions to building our state do not go unnoticed, and I want to thank 

you for your efforts. 

Enjoy this weekend -  the football games, the cookouts with family and 

friends, and of course, a well deserved day off.  Please be careful, buckle 

your seatbelts, and please don't drink and drive. 

Thank you.  

 


